
Dear Valued Patient, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing high-quality 

healthcare services, we would like to invite you to participate in our Patient Opinion Survey. 

Your feedback is crucial in helping us understand your experience with our facility and improve 

our services. The survey will take approximately 5-10 minutes to complete. 

Please share your thoughts on the following: 

• Your overall satisfaction with your recent visit 

• The quality of care you received 

• The professionalism of our staff 

• Suggestions for improvement 

As a token of our appreciation, participants will be entered into a drawing for a chance to win a 

gift card. 

Thank you for taking the time to help us enhance our services. Please click the link below to start 

the survey: 

Take the Survey 

Sincerely, 

Your Healthcare Team 

survey_link_here

